UBAC (Cabinet + Deans)
December 12, 2019
12:00-4:00 PM

Members Present: Jesse Antilla-Hughes, Opinder Bawa, Shannon Burchard, Charlie Cross, Ria DasGupta,
Paul Fitzgerald, S.J., Jeff Hamrick, Don Heller, Monika Hudson, Christopher Lyons, Dennis Miller, Bradley
Morrison, Julie Orio, Gladys Perez, Spencer Rangitsch, Theo Retos, Julia Tehaar, KT Waxman, Angeline
Vuong, Tiana Valerio, Peter Wilch, ,

Members not present: Bob Bathrick, Sonja Martin Poole

Co-chair Hamrick provided a summary of budget assist proposals withdrawn and informed the group
that the ITS proposal will be presented in January.

President Fitzgerald shared his inspiring comments and thanked UBAC for understanding the scope and
process and challenged the group to think not just for their unit, but to think about common good
through the lens of our students.

The guests were invited to present their proposals with Q&A at the end of each proposal. Reference
materials available on the UBAC canvas site.

Fr. Paul concluded the meeting with “welcome to my world” and asked UBAC to consider the following
guestions in weighing the Budget Assist proposals. “What will impact student success, what are new
revenue streams, and what investments bring long term health and stability to the University?”

Meeting adjourned 4:00 p.m.

Linda Wong Lee
Staff to the UBAC



